TENNIS NEWSLETTER

May 12, 2025

The 2024-2025 season was very active, and Tennis is definitely growing
in Worthington.

Men’s and Women’s drop-ins on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays,
and Saturdays were at least 4 courts full, if not 5, from Fall to Spring! As
usual, the 9:30 am time slots were full every day and even on Sundays
sometimes.

We had approximately 8 or more teams playing in the Fall Traveling

' Season. We had even more during the Winter Season and then about 6 in
the Spring Season. The 3.5 Women and 2.5 Men teams won division titles
and made the Playoffs during the Season.

We had Tennis Socials, Tennis clinics, people using the ball machine to
work on their groundstrokes, and people who played just to have fun
and hit the tennis ball around.

Mike Barnes had lessons for all levels of players, and many players took
advantage of this, and it showed in the matches they played or the drop-
ins they came to.

| want to thank Mercedes Bauman for,her leadership over the years,
Marge Grote, Barbara Bechard, and Mary Maloy for all they have done
for tennis over the years. In February 2025, the Tennis Committee had
new members come on and a new Tennis Chairperson. Tom Hughes is
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now the Tennis Chairperson, 2tahughes@gmail.com , with William
Heffernan, Tom Fleming, Bob Crews, Robin Gale, Marie Zinno, Diane
Watson, and Maureen Peloquin. Our goal is to make Tennis Fun at
Worthington Country Club.

With that in mind, we hope to have many new social and learning
experiences in the coming Season starting in October. Look for more
information as the Summer goes on in the Court Reports under Tennis
on the Worthington website.

If you have any questions or ideas on how to make Tennis much more
fun at Worthington, please let me know or any of the other tennis
committee members.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! See you in the Fall!
Tom Hughes (Tennis Chair)
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